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First Name: Alissa
Last Name: Garcia
Email Address: alissiag93@gmail.com
Affiliation: Si Se Puede Central Valley

Subject: clean car regs
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #222222; font-family: Calibri, sans-serif;
font-size: 14.6667px; background-color: #ffffff;"><span
style="font-variant-numeric: normal; font-variant-east-asian:
normal; font-stretch: normal; font-size: 7pt; line-height: normal;
font-family: 'Times New Roman';">&nbsp;&nbsp;</span></span><u
style="color: #222222; font-family: Calibri, sans-serif; font-size:
14.6667px; background-color: #ffffff;"><span style="color:
#222222; font-family: Calibri, sans-serif; font-size: 14.6667px;
background-color: #ffffff;">I live in a farmworker community and I
can tell you my family and my neighbors cannot afford this
change.&nbsp; Even if we can keep our cars, gas will probably be
more expensive with these rules and I worry our jobs will be
threatened if farmers have to cut backs to pay for these new
rules.&nbsp; I want clean air for my family but I also need to
provide for them too and these rules may cost me the ability to do
so.&nbsp; &nbsp;I think you should give more time so that electric
cars are not so expensive and more jobs can be saved or new ones
developed.&nbsp;&nbsp; If not, &nbsp;farmworkers are going to be
hurt by this rule.</span></p>

<p><span style="color: #222222; font-family: Calibri, sans-serif;
font-size: 14.6667px; background-color: #ffffff;">Alissa
Garcia</span></p>
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